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AGM 2022 - 2023 Annual Report Merchandising Officer Report – Josh McEwan 
 
 
As merchandising officer my main role has been handling incoming merchandise orders and maintaining stock 
levels on the page. I had a few problems with system but we've sorted that out now. I will be implementing a few 
changes to help my role become a little easier and a smoother transition for anyone doing merchandise or 
sponsorship roles in the future. 
 
I have some exciting new mech coming soon before the years out. 
 
I volunteered to take on sponsorship role this year with help of course. Got some of our amazing sponsors back 
with some awesome donations for a raffle at the end the year. As well we have some great new big sponsors 
coming onboard 2024. 
 
Also faced quite a challenge trying to get these new score cards up and running with multiple feedback tweaking 
but we got there in the end. Love or hate them they seem to be stopping the score calculation errors, and making 
it a little easier for our scorers.  
 
I appreciate your support with some of the delays we had. And looking forward to the rest of 2023 shooting year. 
 
 

 
Regards, 

 
Josh McEwan 

Merchandising Officer 3DAAA 
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